









- Call to Order the Nashoba Valley Amateur Radio Club Monthly board meeting
- Reports
 - Prez
 - Welcome New members
 - Kits Task Force
 - Publicity / outreach George
 - Youth
 - License classes
 - Volunteers Net



Microwave Stations and operation

By Paul Wade, W1GHZ,

Paul is the microwave columnist for QST. Paul has been licensed since 1962 and claims to never have had a QSO below 50MHz. He has spent 35 years in the computer and networking industry with DEC and Mercury, followed by 10 years of industrial experience in RF and microwaves.



- Member show and tell if anyone has something
- Adjourn on or about 2130.
- BS session